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From: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal <cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov>


Sent: Monday, April 29, 2019 12:09 PM


To: Brian Ellrott; Joe Heublein - NOAA Federal


Subject: American River Temp Data


We got a CD with the American River temperature data that you had requested. I'll try to put it on the server. I


guess it is large. I'm not sure either of you has time to do anything with it,but if you want someone else to look


at it to make some figures, let me know and we can maybe try to get someone on it.



